
Delegate to attend the General Synod of the Scottish Episcopal Church 

 13-15 June 2024 

 

 
The Primus and the Standing Committee of the Scottish Episcopal Church have invited a 
delegate to attend their General Synod which will be held from 13–15 June 2024. The 
meeting will be “in person” and will take place at St Paul’s and St George’s Church, York 
Place, Edinburgh. 
 
The Synod will start at 10.30am on Thursday 13 June and will end at lunchtime on Saturday 
15 June. The Opening Eucharist will take place on the morning of 13 June. The ecumenical 
and interfaith guests will be welcomed in the opening session following the Eucharist and 
the delegate will also be invited to their General Synod dinner to be held in the Royal Scots 
Club, 29-31 Abercromby Place, Edinburgh, on the evening of Thursday 13 June. Further 
details regarding timing will follow. 
 
Unfortunately they regret that they cannot offer to contribute towards the cost of the 
delegate attending the Synod.  


